
HIGH VISIBLITY JACKETS 
 

This is to inform you that as per safety guidelines any person entering in port for business, have to wear 
high visibility Jackets. This will be strictly enforce from 15th Feb'09 onwards.  
 
Please note, 15th Feb' 2009 onwards no person will be allowed without High Visible Jackets in Port 
premises. 
 
You all are requested to follow the above norms.   
 
 


